Seeking Volunteers for Our
Book Fair!

Dear Parents and Families,

The Scholastic Book Fair will be at our school February 23rd, 24th, and 25th. Volunteers are needed to
help with set-up and take down. We will need cashiers and volunteers to monitor/help students.

If you have some time to help at the Book Fair, please complete the form below and circle the date and

time you would like to help out. Send the form back to peggy.strick@crownpointeacademy.org. You will

receive confirmation with your assigned date/time.

e February 22 - 2:00-4:00 help with set-up

e February 23 - 3:00-4:30 cashier

e February 24 - 3:00-6:00 cashier February 24 - 3:00-6:00 monitor/help students
e February 24 - 6:00-9:00 cashier February 24 - 6:00-9:00 monitor/help students
e February 25 - 11:00-2:00 cashier February 25 - 11:00-2:00 monitor/help students
e February 25 - 2:00-5:00 cashier February 25 - 2:00-5:00 monitor/help students
e February 25 - 5:00-7:00 cashier February 25 - 5:00-7:00 monitor/help students

e February 25 - 6:00-7:00 take down

Sincerely,

Peggy Strick, Librarian
Book Fair Chairperson

Sign me up to help at the Book Fair!

Name Telephone

Email
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